
WELCOME TO CLAPHAM 

TERRACE NURSERY



This is the Early Years Team. Your child will play and learn alongside us every morning.

Mrs Holberton Mrs Smith

This is Mrs

Clarke, she is 

the Early Years 

leader. Mrs Powell Mrs Hall



This is the door you will enter Nursery through. The door 

is at the back of the school, off Davidson Avenue. The 

gate will be open between 8:45 am and 9 am, one of the 

Team will be there to welcome you and your child.

Due to the current restrictions, we are unable to invite 

you into the school building. However you are welcome 

onto the school playground.

The Nursery session will finish at 12 noon. Your child 

will leave via this door. Please meet us here at midday. 



Early Years Outdoor Area

We thought you may like to see the Outdoor Area. Your child will use this 

daily to access the equipment and resources.



Indoor Areas

Middle Area Nursery Classroom

Art Area Reception Classroom

Here are the Indoors Areas that your child 

will have access to.

At Clapham Terrace, we are an Early Years 

Unit, so we often collaborate with the 

Reception children. We learn through joint 

topics and share all areas and resources.

The Nursery classroom is where the 

children spend time in the morning. 

Registration is taken here, as well as a 

short, daily Phonics and Maths sessions.



We will teach your child to access these areas independently

The children will have responsibility for their own water 

bottles and snacks. Your child must bring a water bottle each 

day and may bring a healthy snack but this is optional as we 

do provide fruit. Please be aware we are a nut free school.

Each child will have a named coat peg. We request each child 

bring in a named bag of spare clothes to remain in Nursery.

The children will be encouraged to use the toilets regularly 

and washing hands takes place frequently throughout the day.

Each child will have their own tray in which their Reading 

Folder goes.

Individual Trays

Coat Pegs

Water bottle box

Toilets



Clapham Terrace ‘Houses’

At Clapham Terrace we have four Houses, Dragon, Unicorn, Phoenix 

and Goblin. Your child will be allocated a House.

The children will be given a Reading Folder, the colour will match that 

of their House. These folders must come into the Nursery each 

morning. Please check these daily; school letters for you are put 

inside these folders. School policy is that you read with your child 

three times a week, however in Early Years we request you share 

reading with your child daily. Please record all shared reading in the 

yellow Reading Diary, we will do the same as we read with your child. 

This diary can be used as a two way communication between home 

and school.



If your child has any allergies, it is vital that you inform the school office immediately.

Please email Mrs McAteer or Mrs Gardner in the school office on admin2312@welearn365.com.

Look out for the Information Pack you will receive from school. Should you have any further questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school.

We are all very excited to meet you and your child soon!

mailto:admin2312@welearn365.com

